
 

 

 

On behalf of Orlando Metro Gymnastics and the Elite Gymnastics Organization (EGO) Booster 

Club, we want to thank you for participating in the 2024 City of Lights Invitational. We hope 

you enjoyed your stay in Central Florida and that you were able to take advantage of all the great 

attractions the Orlando area has to offer.   

 

It is the goal of Orlando Metro Gymnastics to execute a first class gymnastics meet.  We 

appreciate your participation. Please let us know if there is anything that we can improve upon to 

make your experience more enjoyable.  If you loved our meet, please let others know. 

 

We hope you can join us in 2025, when we will once again be giving away a $2,000 scholarship 

to another qualifying senior. You can also check out our other meets and camps on our website, 

www.orlandometrogyms.com under the competitive tab.  

   

Once again, thank you for participating in the 2024 City of Lights Invitational! 

 

Jeff Wood 

jeff.wood@orlandometrogyms.com 

Orlando Metro Gymnastics 
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